


 

 

 

Orogen Limited 

Registered Company 5908349  

15th December 2023 

Via email: regionalplan@gw.govt.nz 

Dear Greater Wellington Regional Council, 

 

SUBMISSION ON PLAN CHANGE 1 TO THE NATURAL RESOURCES PLAN 

 

Orogen is a professional services company with a specific focus on Land Development and Civil 

Engineering services. This includes expertise in Planning and Environmental services associated with 

development which will be affected by the provisions proposed under Plan Change 1.  

 

We are generally supportive of the proposed objectives and policies, especially to protect freshwater 

ecosystem health and well-being in accordance with the NPS-FM. Our submission highlights areas 

where the implementation of these provisions through the proposed rules and standards could be 

problematic and we believe refinement is required to enable these provisions to be successful. 

 

As such, we put forward the following submission to seek clarification on, and amendments to, rules and 

definitions within Plan Change 1 to in our view enable the Plan Change to be an effective and operable 

document.  

 

We wish to be heard in support of this submission at a hearing. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

    
 

Darcy Brittliff BE(Nat Res)(Hons) | CPEng(Civil) | CMEngNZ Ants Ransley BAppSc 

Director & Principal Engineer Environmental Advisor 

Orogen Limited  
























